
Mar 8, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to urge you to vote YES on SCR 4014 to support humane, scientifically 

recommended methods of managing wild horses on the public lands that have always 

been their home.  

 

In addition to being an integral part of the ecosystem of the park, the Teddy Roosevelt 

Park wild horses support tourism in North Dakota. I for one would not spend my dollars 

in North Dakota if the horses are removed. I am not the only one for whom the 

preservation of wild horses is an important issue. SCR 4014 is consistent with the 

wishes of 80 percent of Americans who want wild horses protected. 

 

Please do the right thing and protect these majestic animals from extinction. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

H. Ashley Hager 

Brooklyn, New York 11217 

 

 

 


